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Apply Now While Funds Are Still Available!

Dear Child Care Providers,

We are thrilled with the tremendous participation in the ARPA curriculum

grant. The ELC of North Florida has used almost it’s total allocation for this
program. We do still have some funding available, so | wanted to remind you, if
you have not already but intend to apply for this grant, please do so right

away. Keep in mind, that until you are notified that your application’s status
has been changed to “Approved for Payment Processing” we cannot
guarantee funds will be available. All applications for curriculum funding
received to date have been approved and will be funded.

If you do have an approved application, you must purchase the curriculum by

December 151, You may be asked to supply a dated receipt at another time,
so please keep the receipts. As long as we still have funding, the application

will stay open until November 201, 2023. If we use up our funding, it will close
earlier.

Thank you again. | am so happy so many have taken this opportunity to
purchase the curriculum, training and supports you need. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me or email arpagrants @ ecs4kids.org.

Thank you,

Teresa Matheny
Chief of Programs
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